LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING
May 22, 2023

TOPIC: Garfield Greenhouse Change Order

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve
additional funds for the Garfield greenhouse project in the amount of $16,540.

RATIONALE:

The request for additional funds is due to an installation change order from GrowSpan
in the amount of $16,540. The original installation quote is from two years ago. Due to
delays in the project’s schedule, unrelated to anything within the District’s or
GrowSpan’s power, labor and installation costs have risen since April 2021.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

Act 18

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

EXHIBITS:
Attached

PF/ko



